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Week of May 6 
Crews continued the cleanup of the jobsite. Restoration continued in the greenspace area at Penn Ave 
and W 82nd Street. Excavation occurred north of 82nd St at the water reservoir for upcoming utility 
work. This upcoming utility work will not impact traffic on 82nd St. 
 
Week of May 13 
Beginning Monday, May 13, sanitary sewer and watermain utility work will occur on Morgan Circle. The 
W 80 ½ St and Morgan Circle intersection will be closed for this work, which will last throughout the 
week. The best way to access businesses near Morgan Circle during the 80 ½ St and Morgan Circle 
intersection closure will be alternate routes (see access map below). The intersection will reopen after 
utility work is complete. Restoration will also continue in the greenspace area at Penn Ave and W 82nd 
Street.  
 
 


